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President's Corner

Dear Friends,

With a very grateful heart | look back over the year 2013 and realize it is
coming quickly to a close!

As you might know, at the beginning of the year our Founder, Dr. Hak Ja
Han Moon, proposed Vision 2020, asking us to intensify our efforts to
manifest the Founder's vision between now and 2020 in a substantial and
tangible way.

And as we committed ourselves to this task, we have already been able to witness greater
progress happening at a faster pace. An example of the initiatives we had hoped to launch in
the past is the young women's component, which is now taking on more shape and form. Also
this year at our 21st National Assembly we experienced an unprecedented depth to the Bridge
of Peace and also got media coverage in a Maryland newspaper. We addressed the pain and
wounds of the past on a deeper level and experienced release and healing. This and so much
more occurred as you will see in the Highlights 2013 below.

We began the process of updating and restructuring our organization based on Vision 2020,
and will continue into the next year as we seek to raise up and train the next generation of
women leaders. Also we invite supportive gentlemen and families to become paying members
of WFWP from next year and the years to come. We need their loving support and
cooperation to make the vision a reality.

My heartfelt gratitude and kudos go to our chairwomen in the field who have been
spearheading our 35 chapters here in the US on a volunteer basis. During the last half of the
year, eight new chairladies have stepped forward to allow those who had been serving their
chapters with dedication to move on.

Most of all, WE THANK YOU, our valued subscribers and supporters of WFWP USA, who
bolster this great work for peace with your patronage and also your vital prayer support.
Every kind of contribution, both seen and unseen, has made a difference this year, and for
that we are truly grateful. We hope that we will inspire you to continue to be an integral part
of making the vision for peace a reality. We need you, and we need each other to make the
vision tangible.

As it says in the first sentence of our mission statement, we are "Women working
TOGETHER, to establish a Culture of Heart" ... by the motto: Living by the Logic of Love. This
is our mission and our commission to live by and to practice so that a transformational tipping
point can come about for the sake of truth, beauty, and goodness.

Let us all read again and again the three milestone speeches, recently printed in booklet
form, of our Founder Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, to renew, refresh, and deepen our understanding
of who we are and where we are going.

Here are upcoming highlights for 2014:

Launching a young women's component of WFWP USA

Collaborating with Canada and the Caribbean Islands

Educating through tele-classes for leadership training and true family values (purity
education)

Networking through Global Women's Peace Network activities

Continuing projects to serve other Nations, Schools of Africa, the Philippines, Haiti,1% Love
Share

Holding the 22nd Anniversary National Assembly in October in Northern Virginia

Wishing you all Happy Holidays and a most Hopeful and Exciting New Year 2014!

With love,
Angelika Selle
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